
The Most Holy Trinity  
May 31, 2015

“Go… and make disciples of all nations, baptizing them in the name of the
 Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit.”  Matthew 28:19

   CALENDAR OF MASSES/EVENTS

Sunday, May 31, 2015  
The Most Holy Trinity – Blessing of the Graduates  

  9:00 am  Mystagogy/RCIA Class
  9:00 am  Joy of the Gospel   with Chris Greer

10:30 am  Liturgy Intentions of Nova Beaman   
11:30 am  Coffee  
11:45 am  Joy of the Gospel   with Bill Marking

Monday, June 1, 2015   
    NO  Liturgy 
  9:00 am  Vacation Bible School Begins 
    

Tuesday, June 2, 2015   
    NO  Liturgy  
  9:00 am  Vacation Bible School  

Wednesday, June 3, 2015   
    NO  Liturgy 
  9:00 am  Vacation Bible School  
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Thursday, June 4, 2015  
    NO  Liturgy 
  9:00 am  Vacation Bible School  
  9:00 am  Joy of the Gospel   with Sara Rauch

  8:00 pm  AA & Al-Anon                                

Friday, June 5, 2015
    NO  Liturgy 
  9:00 am  Vacation Bible School   

Saturday, June 6, 2015   
  5:30 pm  Confessions               
Confessions available by appointment also 342-1073

  6:00 pm  Liturgy Intentions of Liz Brown   
                                               by:  The Morning Crew
     

Sunday, June 7, 2015  
The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ  

  9:00 am  Mystagogy/RCIA Class
  9:00 am  Joy of the Gospel   with Chris Greer

10:30 am  Liturgy For the Parish Community   
11:30 am  Coffee  
11:45 am  Joy of the Gospel   with Bill Marking
     Young Men’s Summer Service Begins

Priest Contact Numbers:
SERIOUS SACRAMENT EMERGENCY ONLY 901-351-6591 

All other needs  662-342-1073 

RELIGIOUS GOODS STORE
May 31 – Merrygen Currick

June 7 – Help 

CHILDREN’S HOMILY

May 31 – Mindy Williamson
June 7 – Felicia Hill

ALTAR LINENS MINISTRY
May – Rose Powell

June – Cindy Thomas

Liturgy Ministry Schedule  
PLEASE REMEMBER:

You are to arrive at least 20 to 30 minutes before mass is to
begin.  This is very important to prepare and be ready.
                                

Saturday, June 6 – 6:00 pm    
Greeter:  Lorraine Faulkner/Maureen Morgan
Usher: Don Greer/Charlie Young
Server:   Chris Sodd
Lector:  Liz Brown/Sam Hall
Gift Bearer:   Maureen Finley/Nancy Potts
Eucharistic Ministers:  Ron & Theresa Sheppard/Jean Adams 

Sunday, June 7 – 10:30 am  
Greeter:  Kim Tarsi/Amy Arnell
Usher:  Harry Tarsi/Alan Gho/Dennis Johnson/Lee Smith
Server:   Libby Moore/Haley Carter/Help
Lector:  Jessica Smith/Michael Griffin
Gift Bearer:   Ready Family 
Eucharistic Ministers: Steve & Kim Orr/Josephine Muzzi/
Flo Butler/Kristin Carter/Patsy Clark/MaryAnn Nix 

REMINDER: If you are unable to fulfill your ministry obligation, 
it is your responsibility to find someone that can serve in your 
place.  Thank you.

PARISH SUPPORT
Needed Weekly for Budget………..……...$5,153.85
Last Week’s Offering ……….....................$5,618.02
Needed Weekly for Note Payment …..….... $1,626.23
Debt Reduction Last Wk…. …………........$1,448.00 
Community Services…………………………$     90.00
Bread………………………………………...$   18.00
        
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

For the safety of our children, please do not allow your 
child to leave during mass without an adult.
Your help is needed in caring for our Sacred
Spaces, including the rest rooms. It would
help us if you take a few minutes to
straighten the song books in your part of the
bench before you leave the church.

LAWN MINISTRY
Team #2 – Don Greer, Bill Marking, Ronnie Henderson, 
David Marking, and the Wards Team will begin 
Wednesday, June 2 through Saturday, June 6.  Team #3 –
Lee Smith, Bob Johnson, Merritt Powell, and Robin 
Brantley Team will begin Wednesday, June 10 through 
Saturday, June 13.   This ministry saves Holy Spirit 
thousands of dollars every year!  It is a real service to the
Lord.    God Bless all our lawn ministers.

BULLETIN INFORMATION  All material for the bulletin 
must be submitted to MaryAnn Nix,  662 429-7851 or 
holyspiritchurch@shsm.org  by NOON TUESDAYS for 
inclusion in Sunday’s bulletin.

mailto:holyspiritchurch@shsm.org


LADIES ASSOCIATION  The Ladies Association now 
has an e-mail address   holyspiritladies@gmail.com .  If 
you would like to receive e-mails about what we are 
doing, please email us and we will add you to our list.

Gifted and Called – I say “yes,”
Lord     

PARISH SUMMER MASS SCHEDULE
The parish summer schedule: 
June 1-5    9am  Christ the King
June  8-12 9am  Queen of Peace, Olive

 Branch 
June 15-19 9am  Holy Spirit in Hernando.  
The location will be announced each week 
in the bulletin.

Our Holy Spirit web address is:
http://www.holyspirit-catholic.com 

Seriously Sick & Hospitalized
 Please Pray For The Sick 

Your prayers are requested for the following who are 
seriously ill:
Sandie McClain (Amanda Ready’s mom), Nita Young, Cathy 
Cuthbertson (Sheila Parr Aunt), Mike Shelby (MaryAnn’s Bro), 
Parker Carroll, Carol Krug (Nancy M. sisnlaw), Howard Snyder
(D. Dryja dad),  Dreston Gaboya, Al Gawel, Nancy Potts, 
Orbin Holland (Lucy), Jennifer (Gaudet niece), Aimee Johnson 
(daughter), Jim Beatty, Harriet Lupo, June Vanlandingham, 
Don Smith (Marie’s son), Chad Greer, Joseph Ingoglia,  Mary 
Rattheim (Joy Samples’ mom), Leslye Hall, Fr. Lenin Vargas, 
Joe Menne (Charlie’s bro), Thelma Duke, Ricky Duke (grandson), 
Rose Caraway, Birdie Lewis (Felicia grandma), Nancy Rachal, 
Farris Jenkins (Nancy Rachal bro-n-law), John Foti (Muzzi Bro), 
Donald Barder (Tully), Bishop Houck, Bob Haas (C. Patton), 
Mary Griffin, Joy Smith, Nobuko Allen, Meredith Hannah, 
Dr. Robert Maddux, Kim Craig (J. Davis sisnlaw), Carter  
Brooks, Michael Caruthers, Russ Brown (Bill & Nancy son), 

Myriam Suarez (M. Rexroade’s mom), Sherry Vowell (Ken Hoover’s 

sis), Dan Chalk (N. French), David Poudrier (son), Sara Hewitt 

(Marie Smith), Robert Tully (brother-in-law), Linda Buechele, 
Carolyn Ann Hollahan (B. Kelly’s sis), Josh Bixler (Bill/Liz Brown’s 

nephew), Kevin Nelson (Jeannine nephew), and Jared Smith (Liz Brown). 

Please notify the Pastor when serious illness occurs or when 
hospitalization is indicated: we would like to strengthen the ill 
with the Eucharist and the Sacrament of the Sick (Anointing).

YOUNG MEN’S SUMMER SERVICE 
EXPERIENCE ----- June 7 – 12

YOUNG WOMEN’S SUMMER SERVICE
EXPERIENCE –June 14 – 19

The Summer Service Experiences are open to all youth 
who were in high school during the 2014-2015 school 
year.  An awesome opportunity to serve those in need 
right here in our own community!  You will:

 Work on projects (maintenance and repair) 
designated by SHSM.

 Serve a meal at the Garden Café in Holly Springs
 Get to know a bunch of Catholic teens from the 

area by living together, working together and 
playing together.

Contact Ms Donna at ctksdonna@aol.com or 
662.342.1073 for more information and to  registration.

HURRY AND SIGN UP

VBS AT CHRIST THE KING  Joy of the Gospel Around 
the World is the same week as ours June 1 – 5; however
the time is evening:  6:00pm-8:00pm  Please register 
TODAY!!!!  Contact Ms. Donna. 662-342-1073 or 
ctksdonna@aol.com.

BAPTISMS will be on June 27 and 28.
Please call Sr. Emily, 662-342-1073 by June 1 for
a registration appointment on Saturday, June 6. 
You will need the child’s birth certificate issued 
by the state and a letter for the godparents if 
they go to Mass at a different church than our 
parishes.

SACRED HEART SOUTHERN MISSIONS is in need of a 
couple of used push mowers and a weed eater for the 
Volunteer Program. These will be used to help clean up 
the properties of the elderly, disabled and persons in 

need in our area. If you have a mower or 
weed eater, or any other lawn equipment that 
you no longer need and would like to donate, 
please call Laura at 662-342-3316.

FOOD PANTRY NEED– Sugar  Holy Spirit provides the 
sugar for our Food Pantry here in Hernando.   We want 
to sincerely thank everyone for your generosity in 
bringing sugar last weekend!!   This is an ongoing 

SonTreasure Island VBS 
Begins this week

June 1 – 5;   9:00 am – 12:00 Noon
Registrations forms are in the Narthex on the 
table and in your May Holy Happenings. 
Please register today if you haven’t already  
VOLUNTEERS should contact Andrea Ludwig:  

http://www.holyspirit-catholic.com/
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ministry and you may bring sugar whenever it is 
convenient.  This food pantry serves the poor of our 
community.  God bless your generosity.  Matthew 26:11

YEAR OF CONSECRATED LIFE
Prayer for the Year of

Consecrated Life
O God, throughout the ages you have called women and 
men to pursue lives of perfect charity through the 
evangelical counsels of poverty, chastity, and obedience.
During this Year of Consecrated Life, we give you 
thanks for these courageous witnesses of Faith and 
models of inspiration. Their pursuit of holy lives teaches 
us to make a more perfect offering of ourselves to you. 
Continue to enrich your Church by calling forth sons and
daughters who, having found the pearl of great price, 
treasure the Kingdom of Heaven above all things. 
Through our Lord Jesus Christ, your Son, who lives and 
reigns with you in the unity of the Holy Spirit, one God, 
for ever and ever. Amen. www.usccb.org

HAVE YOU PRAYED YOUR
ROSARY TODAY?                  

     

FATHERS DAY SPIRITUAL REMEMBRANCE
Our fathers, grandfathers, and godfathers living and 
deceased will be remembered in a special way at three 
masses celebrated in our parish beginning with Father’s 
Day, June 21, as well as August 5 and September 9.  We 
have envelopes in the pews for you to fill out and drop in
the collection plate. 



THE MEN’S ASSOCIATION   now have the New Look 
shirts, caps and visors polyester “Sta Dri” material.  
Order forms available after weekend masses.  
        Shirts $20.00      Caps/Visors $10.00
             Slip over windbreaker    $25.00

Ladies & Men’s sizes available

No Silver Saints Potluck in June.

Priestly and Religious Vocations contact:
Vocation Director Voice: 800-609-5559
SCJ Vocation Office Fax:     414-529-3377
P.O. Box 206, Hales Corners, WI  53130-0206

E-mail:  vocationcentral@wi.rr.com
Website:  www.scjvocation.org

BREAD BLESSING CHANGING   Due to my health I
will have bread only one weekend a month.  It has 
been a blessing for me to bake and sell bread each 
weekend donating all the money to help with the 
building fund this way.  Thanks to all who have 
supported this project.  
                                   In Jesus’s name,
                                   Josephine Muzzi 
   SHEPHERD’S CENTER JUNE MEETING Shepherd's Center 
will meet at Hernando United Methodist Church  
Thursday, June 25th, at 10 AM.  New day of the month 
due to Vacation Bible School. All seniors welcome!  For
information call Barbara Cleveland at 662 449 1643.   

RECYCLING   The Men’s Association is now accepting 
aluminum cans.  Bring your bags to the garage door or if
you are in the Family Life Center, put them in the 
containers marked for cans.  Proceeds are being
split between Catholic Social Services, Interfaith
Food Bank, and the Cindy Pretti Scholarship
Fund.  For further information,  contact Lee
Smith at 233-4833 or Sal Galtelli at 429-5071.

IF YOU DON’T WANT IT….WE DO! 
THRIFT STORE IN NEED OF ITEMS!

Sacred Heart Southern Missions Thrift Store in 
Hernando will gladly accept Spring/Summer clothing, 
jackets, sweaters, hats, men’s and children’s items, all 
household items, furniture, blankets, toys, books and 
holiday items, any unused makeup, creams or nail polish.
    Proceeds go towards food for our Food Pantries!
The SHSM Thrift Store is located at 495
E.Commerce Street in Hernando. DROP BOXES
are located in the parking lots at Sacred Heart
School and at Christ the King Church. If you
have larger items such as furniture, appliances,etc.
please call Laura at 662-342-3316 for pickup.
     Shopping hours are 10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. Monday, 
Wednesday, Friday, and Saturday and the new hours of 
10:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. on Tuesdays and Thursdays.

                                          

MANY THANKS  to everyone who helped to 
make our Pentecost celebration so special!!

                                       

Holy Spirit Parish Family offers
their deepest condolences to Ronald

& Sara Rauch

http://www.scjvocation.org/
mailto:vocationcentral@wi.rr.com


on the recent death of her brother
+David Davis

May his soul and the souls of all
the faithful departed, rest in peace.

Holy Spirit Parish Family offers
their deepest condolences to Mark

& Diane Dryja

on the recent death of her aunt
+Judy Snyder

May her soul and the souls of all
the faithful departed, rest in peace.

GRADUATES 2015
College: Emily Beatty – University of Memphis
           Daniel Patrick Nicholas Griffin  – University of West Georgia

12th Grade Graduates: Victoria Almazan
                                          Alyssa Greer

Miguel Eduardo Perez  
                                          Mary Alexis Wigley
 Savanna Yelverton

 8th Grade Graduates:       Cynthia Rodriguez 

GRADUATIONS mark the close of a chapter and the beginning of a new journey in our
lives.  Many at Holy Spirit will be graduating from junior high, high school, college 
and graduate school.  We wish them all well and pray for their success as they begin a
new path.  May they always keep Christ as the center of their lives.  

Vacation Bible School Begins Monday 

June 1st - 5th 9am - 12pm
For more information call Andrea Ludwig 662-404-0376.

All teachers and teen helpers please go to the family life center for a brief meeting 
immediately following mass this Sunday.

                       

Feast of the Sacred Heart 

https://webmail.shsm.org/owa/UrlBlockedError.aspx


The feast of our priests and brothers who are members of the Priests of the Sacred Heart (SCJ's) will be 
celebrated Friday, June 12.  As in the past, there will be the Mass of the Sacred Heart celebrated at 11:00
a.m. at Christ the King followed by a luncheon at CTK Social Hall hosted by the SCJ's.  All members of 

all the parishes and ministries of the Mississippi Priests of the Sacred Heart are welcome.  The luncheon 
will be catered so we will need to know how many will be attending.  Please sign up on the sheet in the 
Narthex or call the parish office 662-429-7851 no later than June 8  th   if you plan to attend the 
luncheon.
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